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Hello again Public Works and City Council,

I am thrilled to see that the traffic signals will be reactivated on Castro at the Pedestrian Mall.
However, I’'m concerned if the normal programming is used at the California Ave intersection
with Castro. The Castro traffic HAS TO cross the path of pedestrians on one side or the other
during their cycle, which would normally be at the same time pedestrians are given the walk
signal. This is clearly not a good situation.

I think having a 3-way operation with a dedicated pedestrian movement time would be better.
Let pedestrians cross all directions during their cycle and not at all during the 2 cycles for
vehicles. I hope you will consider this.

Ross Heitkamp
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